
Newspaper advertisement 
 

 

MEGHALAYA BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (MBDA) 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 

Meghalaya Basin Development Authority (MBDA) invites Request for Proposals 

from eligible entities for Design, Development and Maintenance of ICT enabled 

services for Taxation Department of Garo Hills Autonomous District Council under 

Sustainable Community Forestry Project Management Project part funded by the 

Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA). 

 

Last date for Submission of the Proposal: on or before 16th  February, 2021_by 5:00 

PM. 
 
Details are available at  www.mbda.gov.in 

 
All interested parties to keep themselves updated on any addendums through this 
website. No further newspaper advertisements will be published 

 
Expressions of Interest must be delivered in a written form to the address below 
through on or before 16th February 2021.  

 
Project Director, Sustainable Community Forestry Management Project, Meghalaya 
Basin Development Authority C/o Meghalaya State Housing Financing & Cooperative 
Society Ltd., Upper Nongrim Hills, Shillong- 793003.Phone: 0364-2522921/2522992.  

Sd/-Project Director  
Sustainable Community Forestry Management Project  

Meghalaya Basin Development Authority Shillong 

http://www.mbda.gov.in/

